
Governance Statement 2022-23


The Governors are pleased that the school continues to provide 
innovative, tailored and effective learning for more pupils than ever 
with the recent expansion of pupil numbers. The Governors thank 
and congratulate all the school staff, pupils and their parents / 
carers on their success this year and we look forward to further 
achievements next year. We continue as the Governing Board to 
help develop strategies which will allow more pupils in need to 
benefit and access the specialist teaching and knowledge Park 
Lane can offer.
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